
September 19, 2016 

 

 

Michael Ehrlich Structural Engineering Inc 

PO Box 772393 

Steamboat Springs, CO 80477 

 

 

Re: Special Inspection of Field Welds 

 BlackDog 

 56010 Hannah’s Way 

 Clark, CO 

 

 

This is to certify that we have performed a special inspection of the field welds. All field 

welds were found to be satisfactory and in accordance with plan and Building Code 

requirements. 

 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael Ehrlich, president 

9-19-2016


